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Dear Friends and Partners, 

In my personal opinion, women are fully responsible for the majority of abortions. 
Pressure from their significant others, parents, employers, or even their academic 
institutions play a major role in their final decision. Those who pressure mothers --
counselors, psychologists, psychiatrists and the many doctors who endorse abortions for 
any reason -- will be held responsible as well.   

The sanctity of life, as God defines it, is non-negotiable!  

Our prayer is that all the women and everyone involved will see their need for Christ and 
His forgiveness. God is faithful and just to forgive their sins, and to cleanse them from all 
unrighteousness. Together, we can help to lessen the pressure, change their minds, 
save lives, and honor God. 
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The Big Deals for this month's newsletter: 
 
 Julie’s Heart Cry (JHC) has a matching donation of up to $10,000 for the Girl’s 

Home in Kenya! You can donate $100 toward the matching gift to provide a home 
where pregnant college students can stay for the duration of their academics and 
choose life for their babies. 

  
 Juliesheartcry.org is now able to receive Stock donations! 
  
 A donation of $100 will be commemorated with a brick on the legacy wall at the 

Girls’ Home in Kenya. Your family’s name (or any name of your choosing) will be 
added to the brick. The brick for the legacy wall is being offered to you, my 
newsletter readers, first before making it public in January. 

  
 We also have a matching gift of $15,000 for the displaced in Central African 

Republic!  This matching gift will go toward:   
 A new home for a family of seven. (When you donate toward this you will 

receive a picture of the completed home, along with the family.) 
 A much needed surgery for a pastor's wife.  
 Legal Identification Documents for 37 people.  
 Medical evaluation for 37 people. 
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As 2019 comes to an end, I want to thank you all. I greatly appreciate you for standing with 
Julie’s Heart Cry, both prayerfully and financially.  I am humbled by so many of you who 
read my newsletters and follow my sporadic posts on Facebook.  
 
Thank you so much! 
   
Recently, someone asked me what I 
wanted my legacy to be, or how I would like 
to be remembered? My answer is simple. 
My goal is to know that because I lived a 
baby will not be aborted. I pray that my 
heart, mind, words, and deeds will always 
be aligned with God's will, so that through 
the enabling of the Holy Spirit, a woman 
who is considering an abortion, will choose 
life. 
 
If you find yourself feeling the same way 
and your prayer is that because you lived a 
baby will have a chance, join me and the 
other JHC supporters! 
 
God has amazing things in store for Julie’s 
Heart Cry in 2020. This is truly an exciting 
time for OUR ministry! 

 
In closing this newsletter, I want extend 
the warmest of holiday greetings to you 
and your family. May your time with your 
friends and family be memorable and 
God-glorifying during this Christmas 
season and into the New Year! 

Julie Mad-Bondo 

PRAISE THE LORD! 


